Tracez Martinez

From: Stan Henry

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 4:57 AM

To: Tracey Martinez

Subject: Fwd: Letter of support - ltem 2G August 10, 2016 Council meeting
FYI

Thank you,

Stan Henry

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lynda Barbour <lynda.barbour@cancer.org>

Date: August 8, 2016 at 11:28:48 AM PDT

To: "Cathedral City (ghowell@cathedralcity.gov)" <ghowell@cathedralcity.gov>,
"shenry@cathedralcity.gov" <shenry@cathedralcity.gov>

Subject: Letter of support - Item 2G August 10, 2016 Council meeting

Good morning,
We are pleased to submit this letter of support for item 2G, Tobacco Retail permitting, to be on
c3onsent for August 10, 2016

Lynda Barbour, MPH | Southern California Government Relations Director
American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network, Inc.

2655 Camino del Rio North Suite 100

San Diego, CA 92108

Phone: 619.682.7416 | Mobile: 619.742.4861 | Fax: 619.296.0928
acscan.org
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acscan.org
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